
Town of Springdale Plan Commission Meeting and Town Board Public Hearing
Conditional Use Permit

The Springdale Plan Commission March monthly meeting will be held on Monday,
May. 24, 2021 at 7 p.m. electronically. During the meeting, a public hearing shall be conducted
by the Plan Commission and Town Board on the following application for a Conditional Use
Permit, CUP.

*Public Hearing/ Stacy Rieu and Ryan Malmgren, /CUP Limited Family Business/ 2279 Dahlk
Circle. Sec. 24.

This is the Class 2 notice required for a public hearing for a CUP. Subsequent notices required
for a public hearing to be held at a future Town Board meeting and the complete agenda for the
May 24, 2021, Plan Commission meeting shall be posted on the Town website and at the Town
Hall as required by law.

Post 5/10/2021 and 5/20/2021    Amy Jester, Chair of the Springdale Plan Commission


